
PORT WASHINGTON-SAUKVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT
Student Services Office

100 West Monroe Street Tel. (262) 268-6079
Port Washington, WI 53074 Fax. (262) 284—7742

March 25, 2024

DATA ERRATA LETTER

To Whom It May Concern,

The chronic absenteeism numbers for Port Washington High School students had increased dramatically
for the 2022-2023 school year. We've recently discovered that this was due to our new Student
Information System (SIS) missing the scheduled minutes for our final exam days. This caused each
student at the high school to be considered absent for an additional 6 days. The schedules in our SIS
have been corrected and the information is now reporting accurately to WlSEdata.

Sincerely, /

?a\/
Brian Sutton

Student Services Director


